
MEDIA ALERT 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

UPDATED ROAD WORKS SCHEDULE DUE TO FORECASTED RAINFALL 

Warren NSW - 20 June 2025 

Warren Shire Council advises that changes have been made to the previously announced 
road works schedule due to forecasted rainfall. 

📍 Warren Roundabout (Dubbo Street / Oxley Highway) 

● New Schedule: 
 🕕 Night works – 6:00 PM to 5:00 AM 
 📅 Tuesday 24 June to Thursday 26 June 
 

● Detours will be in place during work hours. 
 

📍 Oxley Highway Rail Level Crossing 

● New Schedule: 
 🕘 Daytime works – 6:00 AM to 5:00 PM 
 📅 Monday 7 July to Wednesday 9 July 
 

● No detours – traffic control and signage will be in place. 

These works are part of Council’s ongoing program to maintain safe, reliable roads for all 
road users. We thank the community for their patience and understanding as these essential 
upgrades are completed. 

Please update any previously published coverage accordingly. 

For further information, visit Council’s website: www.warren.nsw.gov.au  

For real-time updates and alerts, opt-in for Warren Shire Council’s Whispir communication 
system at https://bit.ly/whispirregistration 
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